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Class Weekly Winners 
 

Attendance: Discovery Class : 94.74% 
Home Reading: Discovery Class : 53%  

House Weekly Winners 
 

TT Rockstars: Snowdown : 97 points   
Overall House Winner: Chislet : 145 points  
 

Stars of the Term 
 

Discovery 
Ezryah for great effort and success in writing his 
sentences this week. 
Ryder for confidence and fluency in his reading at 
school. 
 

Voyager 
Chance - for independent writing in English.          
Posy - consistently demonstrating our core values 
and setting the best example to her classmates. 
 

Challenger 
Whole Class – for great persistence and 
concentration throughout assessment week.  Well 
done! 
 

Columbia 
Mercedes - For her perseverance in the classroom 
and on the playground this week. 
Dylan - For being a great sport and a very 
entertaining volunteer in a magic show in London. 
 
 

Dates for your diary  
Columbia Swimming – 1st July 
PTA Summer Fayre – 5th July  
Columbia Swimming – 8th July  
Year 3 / 4 Football Match – 8th July  
Year 5 Watersports – 11th July  
Sports Day – 12th July  
Columbia Swimming – 15th July 
Year 6 End of Year Production – 16th July 
Parent Evening 17 & 18 July 
Annual School Reports Home – 18th July 
Columbia Beach Trip – 19th July 

Year 3 Legoland 

The Year 3 pupils have made their way to Legoland this 

morning, very early and very excited!  We know they 

have been looking forward to this for a long time and we 

are sure they will have a great day. 

Non-Uniform Days 

The PTA would like to thank those parents who have 

donated both bottles and chocolates towards the 

tombola for the Summer Fayre, the final non-uniform 

day is next Friday which is in return for cakes.  Just a 

reminder that the annual fayre will be next Friday, 5th 

July.  We hope to see many parents and members of the 

community there.  This will take place at the end of the 

school day in the school hall.  We are hoping that the 

lovely weather we are having continues. 

 

 

Year 6 London 

On Thursday afternoon, Year 6 headed off to a sunny 

London for their final enrichment experience.  After 

finding somewhere to park, opposite Big Ben, we then 

walked around London taking in many of the iconic 

landmarks that the city has to offer.  We then stopped 

off along the South Bank and ate ice-creams and 

watched some brilliant street performers (some of us 

were even involved in some magic!).  We ended the day 

with a brilliant performance of Matilda at the Cambridge 

Theatre, which has left many of the pupils inspired for 

the end of year production.  The pupils all had a lovely 

day out, albeit a long one and were all very well behaved. 

Sports Day 

We hope that by giving some notice parents are able to 

join us on 12th July for Sports Day, from 9am to 10:30am 

to watch and encourage their children as they take part 

in the various sporting activities that are being laid on. 

  

Please scan the QR code to complete 

the online form for the last day of term 

arrangements, if you have not already 

done so. 


